
When flying with your Michael Harding oil paints, we always 
recommend you place a notice in your luggage for the airport 

security personnel to read, it will inform them that you are 
carrying oil paints and that they are safe to transport.

On the next page, there is a printable version of our 2019 IATA 
letter that you need put in your luggage alongside your 

MH paints when travelling.

This is an internationally recognised letter letting airport security 
people know our paints are safe to fly in the luggage hold.

Where ever you may be travelling this year, we wish you a safe 
and pleasant journey!



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Customer support note: 
 
Paints carried by customers of "Michael Harding Art Materials Ltd"  
 
 
 
 
 
 
The materials carried by this customer have been checked against the classification criteria of the IATA Dangerous 
Goods regulations, 2019, section 3. 
 
As per sub section 3.3.2.2 and Table 3.3.A, and section 3.6.1.3. and Table 3.6.A., the materials are "Not Restricted" 
for air transportation, based on the production information supplied. 
 
(Multiple MSDS and SDS filed) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
John RYAN 
 
IATA DGR Instructor / DGSA  
 

 
 
member (BADGP)  
British Association of Dangerous Goods Professionals. 
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